
 
 
 
For Immediate Release - Travel Notice 
March 7th, 2025 
 
 
As teams continue to prepare for post season play, we want to remind all teams of the 
anticipated enforcement of REAL ID starting May 7th, 2025.  This deadline will impact teams 
traveling back from Round Rock, TX for the WCLO National Tournament. 
 
Per the Department of Homeland Security, “Travelers who do not present a REAL ID-compliant 
license or acceptable alternative beginning May 7, 2025 will not be permitted through the 
security checkpoint.” 
 
While this date has been previously extended, we advise that teams verify appropriate 
documentation for air travel (if needed) for their respective travelers. 
 
For further information, please refer to the Department of Homeland Security’s Website for 
FAQs. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards,  
Ashley Nelsen - WCLO VP of Competition 
Nationals@wclo.us 
wclo.us 

https://www.dhs.gov/real-id/real-id-faqs

